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Blackwood & Nichols Co. 
P.O. Box 1237 
Durango, CO 81302 

Attention: William F. Clark 

Corrected Administrative Order NSL-2601-A 

Dear Mr. Clark: 

It has been called to our attention that the location of the Northeast Blanco Unit Well No. 
429R as shown on Division Administrative Order NSL-2601-A, dated March 27, 1990 is 
incorrect and should therefore be amended to read as follows: 

"225 feet from the North line and 1640 feet from the East line 
(Unit B) of said Section 17." 

Said amendment shall be made effective retroactive to March 27, 1990. All other provisions 
of said Order NSL-2601-A shall remain in full force and effect until further notice. 

Michael E. Stogner 
Chief Hearing Officer/Engineer 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Aztec 
US Bureau of Land Management - Farmington 
US Bureau of Reclamation - Durango 


